
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                      

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

After Easter the 

children will be 

learning through 

the topic of Fairy 

Tales. 

Notices 

We have nearly run out of spare tights and 

socks. If you have any to donate we would 

be very grateful if you could send them in 

with your child. Also, if your child does 

borrow any please ensure that they are 

returned to school ASAP. 

 

School trip 

Reception will be visiting White Post Farm 

on Wednesday 7th June. More details to 

follow.  

 

PE kit 

As we will be soon practising for sports day 

please could you put a pair of trainers in 

your child’s PE bag that they can wear 

during PE.  
We will keep learning new sounds and tricky 

words in phonics.  

These are the tricky words your child needs 

to learn to read (and eventually) spell. 

 

Phase 2 I, to, the, no, go, into 

 

Phase 3 You, they, all, are, my, her 

 

Phase 4 Said, have, like, so, do, some, 

come, were, there, little, one, 

when, out, what 

  

Please support us by hearing your child read 

at home at least 3 times each week and 

signing their reading diary.  We really notice 

the difference when they have practised with 

you at home.  

 

In maths, we will be using a number 

line to add and take away numbers.  

 
We will be continuing to learn 

about measuring, money and time.  

Easter Diary 
Over the Easter holidays please 

support your child in writing a brief 

Easter diary. This only needs to be a 

sentence each time they do anything 

special. The children are working 

really hard on holding their pencil 

properly and forming their letters 

correctly. Please do not tell your 

child how to spell a word, we would 

like them to have a go themselves.  

We hope your child is enjoying 

using the Learning Platform at 

home. Please let us know if you 

have any ideas that would make it 

work even better. 


